
 

 

Greetings Carson Community! 
 
 The 5th Grade Leadership: Community Outreach class (Ms. Balke’s) is so excited to 
announce a Toy Drive to helps supports Happy Bundles. Happy Bundles is a non-profit 
organization helping children with Cancer. Happy Bundles was founded by Candice Kriel after 
her battle with Stage 3 Breast Cancer in 2020. She noticed during her chemo and radiation 
therapy how many kids were impacted by Cancer. She made it her mission to put a smile on 
these children’s faces by sending them a care package full of toys and well wishes!  
 Please help bring smiles to these amazing children by donating! We will be conducting 
our TOY DRIVE for 2 weeks from November 28th- December 9th! Please donate new and 
unused toys both big and small. The 5th grade students hope that families can come together and 
give a little piece of what brings them happiness through their favorite toy/item. Ask your 
student what toy, accessory, clothing, etc. makes them happy and donate that item to our TOY 
DRIVE. We would love to have that personal touch to each of the toys donated.  
 
Ideas for donated item: 

- Toys- ages infant- 16 years old 
- Clothing- infant-16 years old 
- Accessories- purses, scarfs, headbands, brushes, combs, cute berets, etc. 
- Makeup- lip gloss, fun eye shadow palettes, etc. 
- Art supplies- markers, coloring books, etc. 
- Crafts- DIY bracelet making, model kits, science kits 
- Legos 
- Puzzles 
- Or use the Amazon Wish List- Happy Bundles Amazon Wish List  

You can also make a cash donation using: 
  

 
 
PayPal: 206- 678-9714     Venmo: Happy Bundles              Zelle: 206- 678-9714 
 
 
 
We look forward to seeing all the donated items. Thank you so much for your support! If you 
have any questions, please feel free to contact me at: bdriftmier@lwsd.org. 

**Students can bring their donated item in from November 28th- December 9th! There will be 
collection bins in the lunch room and main entrance of the school!** 
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